
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 8:17 PM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: Test fly

Josh , I have been more than reasonable . Makes little sense to dictat= test flight dates

On Fri, Feb 24= 2017 at 3:14 PM Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

From Josh,,

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

[REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Te=t fly

Larry,

Che=ron can't do it Monday. They will need to get the contract countersign=d Monday before leaving Tuesday. Please look at your schedule and try to c=ange it. We really need to stick with the movement on Tuesday and a test f=ight Tuesday or Wednesday. Thanks. Send me the work scope proposal as soon as y=u can too. Josh

Josh Mesinger, Vice President
Mesinger Jet Sales
3025 47th St., Suite D2, Boulder, CO 80301

[REDACTED]
On Feb 24, 2017, at 8:44 AM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

Josh,,

I am =n Albuquerque NM on monday thru thurs, would they consider flying there =or the test flight on the 28th and then on to westfield?

Let=me know
Thx=C2
Lar=y

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 24, 2017, at 10:25 AM, Josh Mesinger <[REDACTED]>

wrote:

We have a crew set to fly on Tuesday, March 28th and do the test flight upon arrival or the next morning before they fly home. I don't think there is any reason to delay the start of this a week and I don't think that it is a good idea to deliver the airplane on a Friday or Saturday and leave for the weekend. We need to have an induction meeting when we arrive to make sure everyone is on the same page and Gulfstream is set to start. Can you do it in the beginning of next week?

Josh Mesinger, Vice President
Mesinger Jet Sales
3335 17th St, Suite 200, Littleton, CO 80120-1178
303.741.8700

-CZ

Website: www.jetsales.com <<http://www.jetsales.com>>
A Legacy Of Aviation Innovation

-----Original Message-----

From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 8:22 AM
To: Josh Mesinger <[REDACTED]>
Subject: Re: Test fly

Hi Josh
Yes Westfield is aware,,
I reserved March 6th start at Westfield, Barry Cunningham in Westfield is my contact,,

Rusty Cramer is my sales rep,,

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 24, 2017, at 9:52 AM, Josh Mesinger <[REDACTED]>

[REDACTED] wrote:

Larry, That really kills an entire week when we could be starting the inspections. It would be best to really stay with the schedule that Chevron is planning for....moving the plane on Tuesday and getting started. </=pan>

I still need to know if you've contacted Gulfstream Westfield and if

they are ready for us and we need to see your prebuy work scope in its

final complete form. Thanks. Josh

Josh Mesinger, Vice President

Mesinger Jet Sales

302= 47th St., Suite D2, Boulder, CO 80301



Website: www.jetsales.com <<http://www.jetsales.com>>

A Legacy Of Aviation Innovation

-----Original Message-----

From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 9:17 PM

To: Josh Mesinger <[REDACTED]>

Subject: Test fly

Jos=

Can=you move G550 March 3rd to BAF Westfield and plan to test-flight on
=arch 4th?

Sen= from my iPhone

--

please note

The in=ormation contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorn=y-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended=only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE Unau=horized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part th=reof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received t=is communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-=ail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all c=opies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved=br>